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Sy
v Arrangements for Year 6 - 2020

Due to Covid-19 we have had to make some different arrangements for our end of year functions.

Wednesday 2" December 2020 — Farewell Dinner

This year the Year 6 Farewell Dinner is being held at the Hornsby RSL in the Showroom. The cost will be $38. Main
course, dessert and drinks are included in the cost. There is no need for parents to feel pressured to purchase
expensive clothes for the occasion. The dress code is neat, smart casual. Covid-19 guidelines will include the
children being temperature checked when they arrive. To further facilitate this there will be staggered drop off
and pick up times. The children will need to arrive and leave through the back entrance. They will meet their
teacher at the drop off zone and be brought back there to be picked up at the end of the evening. To access the
drop off/pick up zone you need to proceed up Ashley Lane from the Frederick St end and weave into the zone
before proceeding back to the highway.

Mr Howard’s class — Arrive 6.15pm. Pick up 8.15pm.

Ms Giblin’s class — Arrive 6.20pm. Pick up 8.20pm.

Mrs Simpson’s class — Arrive 6.25pm. Pick up 8.25pm.

Mrs Habkouk/Mrs Pizzen’s class and Mrs Butterworth’s class — Arrive 6.30pm. Leave 8.30 pm.

The attached note needs to be returned to school by Monday 23" November 2020.

Monday 14th December 2020 — Presentation Day / Farewell Assembly

This assembly will commence at 9.30 am. On this day major awards including Scholar of the Year, Monaghan
Award etc will be presented together with the class awards. Unfortunately this year due to social distancing
requirements we are unable to host parents on school grounds. We will film the event. It will be live streamed
and then will be available after the event for a limited time. A passcode will be provided to access this recording
after the event. Please be reminded that this is not allowed to be uploaded to social media.

Wednesday 16th December — Movies and Farewell
Students in Years 5 and 6 will be going to the movies and having lunch in the park. A separate note will be sent
home about this.

Unfortunately we cannot hold the student archway as we usually do or allow parents into the school grounds.
However the children will walk around the school to wave farewell and come across the oval heading to Gate 2,
Old Berowra Road. We are inviting parents to socially distance on the oval to clap the children as they come
across the oval and walk through an arch and then we ask parents to leave the school grounds with their child
straight away. The remainder of the school will be dismissed following this so it is essential that you vacate the
area so the kiss and drop operation/ pick up can take place as usual.

Maree Sumpton Ginette Butterworth
Principal Deputy Principal

Hornsby North Public School — Year 6 Dinner RSVP

My child of Class will be attending the Year 6 Dinner.

Enclosed is $38 for the dinner. | have paid online. Receipt number

Please detail any special dietary requirements

or

My child of Class will not be attending the Year 6 Dinner.

Parent/Caregivers Signature: Date:




